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Press release 

 

The Horse Racing Division had a positive meeting with the Acting Commissioner of Police, 

Anil Kumar Dip, and SP Sailesh Kumar Behary of the Police des Jeux, at Line Barracks, Port-

Louis, this Tuesday, February 15, 2022. The discussion revolved exclusively around the 

means put in place and future actions to combat illegal betting in the horse racing industry. 

 

The different parties will meet, in the near future, within an enlarged committee. Other 

competent authorities will be invited, including the Horse racing organiser, the Mauritius 

Turf Club Sports and Leisure. 

 

The Horse Racing Division was represented by its Head, Wayne Wood, and Jean Hugues 

Olivier (Communication And Media Officer). 
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